
From: Nash, Aaron <anash@courts.az.gov>

Sent time: 09/01/2020 10:39:33 PM

To: Nash, Aaron <anash@courts.az.gov>

Subject: AZ Supreme Court draft report - Countering Disinformation

Attachments:
CDTF intro DRAFT for stakeholders20200901.docx CDTF recommendations DRAFT for
stakeholders20200901.docx

Your review and comments are requested by end of day Tuesday, September 8.
You were identified as the contact person for a stakeholder group by Arizona’s Countering Disinformation Task
Force, which I Chair. We request your feedback on the attached draft introduction/background and report and
recommendations on countering disinformation against courts in Arizona.
The Task Force will meet one more time in September. We will consider our stakeholders’ edits and feedback on
this draft and we may have more recommendations that weren’t ready yet for this draft, then we will finalize
our report for the Arizona Judicial Council.
Feel free to edit this Word version in track changes or email your comments to me and I will report back to the
Task Force. Also feel free to designate an individual to review or send the draft to others in your organization for
comments and the Task Force will review questions and comments received by 9/8/2020. Please keep in mind
this is still a draft and will change.
Thank you for your help and please let me know if you have questions.
Aaron Nash
Communications Director
Arizona Supreme Court
Administrative Office of the Courts
anash@courts.az.gov
602-452-3656 (o)
602-448-8412 (c)


